Head Teacher: Mrs Carmel Dodds

Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Jackie Robinson

Kingsland Gardens Kingsthorpe Northampton NN2 7BH

Telephone: (01604) 714399

Fax: (01604) 714672

head@thegoodshepherd.northants-

ecl.gov.uk



THE GOOD SHEPHERD CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Catholic Diocese of Northampton "Following Jesus, The Good Shepherd, in all we say and do"

February 26th 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Parent Governor Vacancy

Our Local School Committee at The Good Shepherd Catholic Primary School currently has a vacancy for a Parent Governor to serve for a period of up to 3 years.

Joining the School Committee as a Parent Governor offers you the opportunity to make a real contribution to the life and work of your child's school.

Governors play a key role in the leadership of the school and raising of standards including the appointment of key staff, overseeing the budget and monitoring progress in the curriculum. Being a governor can be very rewarding and will provide you with the opportunity to work as part of a team and gain new skills.

Do not worry if you have no experience, but if you have any background experience in education or finance this would be an advantage.

If you think you would be interested in our Parent Governor Vacancy, please submit an expression of interest in writing by MONDAY 2nd MARCH 2020 for the attention of Catherine McCarron, Chair of the Local school Committee.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Dodds Head Teacher

St Thomas of Canterbury Catholic Academies Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England & Wales under company registration number 09980467 at registered address The Trust Office, c/o Thomas Becket Catholic School, Becket Way, Kettering Road North, Northampton, Northants, NN3 6HT. The Good Shepherd Catholic Primary School is a business name of St Thomas of Canterbury Catholic Academies Trust.